
From: Randall Ferguson
To: Chesson, Robert
Cc: Adell K. Heneghan
Subject: Historic Unioil Facility Identification Number 116044
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 10:53:32 AM
Attachments: Unioil Pit Inventory_1995_Campion 1, 2.pdf

Campion 1_Form 5 - Well Completion_1983.pdf
Campion 2_Form 5 - Well Completion_1983.pdf
Campion 1_Form 10_1983.pdf
Campion 2_Form 10_1984.pdf
Campion 1_COGCC Inspection Reports.pdf
Campion 2_COGCC Inspection Reports.pdf
Campion 1, 2 Aerial Photos.pdf

RE:          COGIS – Pit Information
Facility #116044

                Campion 1 & 2
SENE Section 2 – T4N – R69W

                Larimer County, CO
 
Bob:
 
The Campion 1 (05-069-06155) and the Campion 2 (05-069-06195) were drilled in 1983 by Unioil. 
As per COGCC Rule 911, Unioil submitted a pit inventory in 1995 which indicates that there was a
1400 gallon concrete vault at the subject tank battery location (see attached).
 
During 2007, Petroleum Development Corp. (PDC) acquired multiple wells, associated equipment
and leases in Larimer and Weld Counties from Unioil (Operator #90950).  Unioil became a wholly
owned subsidiary of PDC.  The Campion #1 was plugged and abandoned in 2002 and the Campion
#2 was plugged and abandoned in 2009.
 
Attached is additional information which includes:
 
Ø  A Form 5 – Well Completion Report for the Campion #1 (document #124886) which does not

indicate any produced water during the initial flow-back test.
 

Ø  A Form 5 – Well Completion Report for the Campion #2 (document #124894) which does not
indicate any produced water during the initial flow-back test.
 

Ø  An initial Form 10 for the Campion #1 dated 1983 (document #124885) which does not
indicate any produced water on the new well test data.
 

Ø  An initial Form 10 for the Campion #2 dated 1984 (document #124893) which does not
indicate any produced water on the new well test data.
 

Ø  COGCC Field Inspection Reports for the Campion #1 dated 1/4/89, 8/28/96, 9/18/00, 5/2/02,
6/5/02, 8/24/12; and for the Campion #2 dated 8/28/96, 9/18/00, 5/2/02, 4/22/08,
8/24,12  do not indicate any pits observed.  In fact, the 8/28/96 inspection report confirms
the presence of a concrete vault as indicated on the pit inventory record.
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Ø  Historic Aerial Photographs for both wells and the tank battery (located approx. 600’ south

of the Campion #1) from the 1990’s, 2005, 2009 and 2011 do not indicate any pit at the
wellheads, at the tank battery or along the lease road.

 
Based on the information provided, there is no evidence that a pit existed at this location.  As a
result, PDC respectfully requests that the status of Facility #116044 be changed to CLOSED.
 
Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.  Please call if there are any questions.
 

                  
Randall H. Ferguson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
PDC Energy, Inc.
1775 Sherman St., Ste. 3000
Denver, CO  80203
          
Please Note Email Address Change!
 
randall.ferguson@pdce.com                  
Main: (303)860-5800
Office: (303)831-3904
Cell: (303)570-8575
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